Jane Hutt AC / AM
Y Gweinidog Cyllid a Busnes y Llywodraeth
Minister for Finance and Government Business



Ein cyf/Our ref

Christine Chapman AM
Chair, Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
CF99 1NA

22 October 2015

Dear Christine,

Thank you for your letter of 8 October 2015 asking about evaluation undertaken following the inclusion of socio-economic disadvantage into the draft budget equality impact assessments.

As a Government we are committed to assessing the impact of our spending decisions. We will continuously develop and improve our approach year on year. In each Strategic Integrated Impact Assessment we publish we aim to improve the depth of the analysis provided.

In line with this commitment we have asked the Public Policy Institute for Wales to look at how the Welsh Government might improve its use of impact assessments. This work will look at current practice in Wales, and examine best practice from around the world to provide advice on how the impact assessment process could be enhanced.

Following the completion of this work early next year we will be considering its outcomes to shape our approach to impact assessments going forward.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Hutt AC / AM

Y Gweinidog Cyllid a Busnes y Llywodraeth Minister for Finance and Government Business

> Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay Caerdydd • Cardiff CF99 1NA

English Enquiry Line 0300 0603300 Llinell Ymholiadau Cymraeg 0300 0604400 Correspondence.Jane.Hutt@wales.gsi.gov.uk

Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.